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Hi Jenny,
 
Thanks for catching up today.
There was one other issue.
I see in the House yesterday the Minister of Housing was asked a supplementary question by the Deputy Prime
Minister about the Kāinga Ora name.

 the drafters of the National-NZ First Coalition Agreement seems to
understand the distinction between public service departments and Crown entities, and potentially also to have
understood it is more difficult to change a Crown entity name.

 
Cheers,
Henry 
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